
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
TOWN OF SMITHFIELD  

DISTRICT 1 CANDIDATE MEET & GREET 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Smithfield Town 
Council may be in attendance at the District I Candidate Meet 
and Greet scheduled for: 
 
 Tuesday, August 12, 2025 at 6:30 pm  

Smithfield Town Hall Council Chambers – 350 East Market 
Street, Smithfield, North Carolina 

 
The purpose of this gathering is for the community to meet with 
individuals who have submitted applications to fill the remaining 
term of the vacant District 1 Council seat. 
 
No official Town business will be conducted and no action will be 
taken by the Town Council during this event.   
 
 
 
 
Posted 8/7/2025:  
Town Bulletin Boar 
Town website  www.smithfield-nc.com  

http://www.smithfield-nc.com/

